KFSC Board Meeting Minutes for January 10th, 2023
Attendance: Lori, Jenny, Amanda, Kami, Robert, Jennifer, Treva, Jessica
______________________________________________________________________________
1. Call to Order:
Lori introduced and welcomed the new board members Amanda and Kami.

2. December meeting minutes were approved unanimously.

3. Board Member Agreements and Conflict of Interests: Robert requested that all directors complete and send him the form.

4. Show Review: Lori suggested that the show committee should meet a final time to go over things. There remain a few people with outstanding bills for the show.

5. Raffle: Robert went over the final numbers from the ticket sales. For next year, we should start sales earlier, perhaps two weeks before the event. Must submit to state and renew for next year. Susan is completing this task as part of the 2022 fiscal year.

6. Banquet: Jenny presented the final details of the upcoming KFSC banquet to be held at the Bearden Banquet Hall on the evening of Sun Feb 26 at 5:15 PM. Tickets have been ordered and the meal choices will be circulated to the board for final approval.

7. Consignment sale: Jenny detailed the sales breakdown from the Oct 1st sale, which made in total $1730 of which $369 was club profit. $800 was purchase via venmo which bears a charge for the club. Need to account for this with a fee next time. Next sale will be held Feb. 16th, 17th, 18th.

8. Board discussed a Summer picnic on June 4 or 11. Jenny will check on availability of shelter.

9. KFSC 20th Anniversary Celebration: The KFSC 20th Anniversary is on Sunday September, 3rd 2023. Board discussed a party and inviting founding board members to participate in the event. More to be discussed in future meetings this year.

10. Treasurer Election: Lori requested board members willing to serve as KFSC Treasurer contact her.
*Minutes Addendum
Kami Potts was approved by the KFSC Board of Directors for a two-year term (2023-2024) on January 21st, 2023. The KFSC Treasurer, the President and Vice-President have signatory powers to the KFSC accounts and associated procurement cards. A minimum of two (2) signatures from the President, Vice President, or Treasurer respectfully are required to open, close or make changes to the accounts of the Knoxville Figure Skating Club. 

11. 2023 Committee Appointments: Lori discussed the standing committees and asked for interested board members to contact her. These include the holiday show, competition, election, membership, safe sport.

12. 2023 KFSC Calendar: The board discussed the upcoming events for 2023, which include those discussed in the above minutes and the competition. Robert has set up a new calendar on the KFSC website.

13. Competition: Jennifer discussed the state of the KFSC competition and noted that the sanction had yet to be submitted pending approval of a working budget. Jennifer was asked to run numbers for a smaller competition which allowed skaters up to juvenile to compete to lower risk to the club in getting the KFSC competition back up and running.
Adjourn		(44 min)
Feb 8th next meeting



